
 

 

 

   

 

  

 

     

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

OF THE UNION COUNTY PUBLIC FACILITIES CORPORATION 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Union County 

Public Facilities Corporation will hold a Special Meeting on Monday, March 20th, 

2023 at 2:30pm in Room 929 (Ninth Floor Conference Room), Union County 

Government Center, 500 North Main Street, Monroe, NC 28112. 

Union County Public Facilities Corporation is a nonprofit corporation that assists 

the County of Union through the financing of real estate and improvements, 

facilities and equipment for the use and benefit of the general public of any type or 

kind that might be useful to or useable by the County of Union.  The purpose of this 

meeting is to appoint the Director’s positions and approve a refinancing to achieve 

debt service savings for the County of Union. 

Notice of Special Meeting posted this 13th day of March, 2023. 


